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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Estates Branch Library
Temporarily Closing for Facility Improvements

Saturday, December 7

The Estates Branch Library located at 1266 Golden Gate Blvd. W., Naples, Florida will be closed beginning Saturday, December 7 to accommodate the installation of a new air conditioning system. The library is expected to reopen for business on Monday, December 9 from 10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 

We ask that patrons refrain from returning materials to this location on December 7-8 due to potential closure of the book return area. If you are unable to return materials to another location, you may extend due dates on borrowed materials by calling the Library’s Automated Renewal line at (239) 920-7474 or by logging into your Library account at CollierLibrary.org/my-account.

Library patrons are encouraged to visit the neighboring Golden Gate Branch or Headquarters Library for services on Saturday, December 7. These locations will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

For more information, please call (239) 252-7350 or visit the library’s website www.collierlibrary.org.
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